

## **CGJA News - May 2018**

Dear CGJA Member,

Have you registered yet for our 2018 CGJA Annual Conference to be held in South Lake Tahoe on October 1-2, 2018? It promises to be one that will enlighten, inform, educate, and challenge all of us in our efforts to support grand juries in our communities.

The program is being finalized, and we can report that the topic of marijuana will be revisited via a panel discussion with the Sheriff and the District Attorney of El Dorado County providing their observations of this issue now that recreational use has been approved by California referendum. Also speaking to us about California issues is Dan Walters, a CALmatters columnist, who last spoke at our conference in San Luis Obispo. Dan can always be counted on to provide his insightful observations on topics of interest to California residents. Dan spoke to us at the 2013 conference when he was the distinguished columnist for the *Sacramento Bee* and other newspapers throughout the state.

Lake Tahoe in early fall is absolutely enchanting, and the all-suite Lake Tahoe Resort Hotel is a very scenic venue to host our Annual Conference. Register today to attend by visiting <a href="https://www.cgja.org">www.cgja.org</a>. We look forward to seeing you there!

Andi Winters President

See what's happening on our social sites



